
Aberdeen City Council – LOCAL RAUC MEETING, 16TH January 2019 

MARISCHAL COLLEGE, ABERDEEN, 

Attendees: Terry Macleod, ACC (TM); Gus McIntosh, CityFibre (GM); Darren Pointer, SW (DP); 

Duncan Maclennan, BT (DM); Mike Dunn, SGN (MD); Jim Forbes, CityFibre (JF); Kevin Abercrombie, 

ACC (KA); Irvine Ellis, SSE (IE); Lyndsay Henderson, Commissioners Office (LH). 

Apologies:  Karyn Davidson, Vodaphone (KD); Claire Callaghan, Scottish Water (CC). 

Agenda 

1. Introductions and Welcomes 

 

2. Aberdeen City Council’s upcoming programme of events/works. TM issued ACC’s 

programme of works to the group.  

 

3. BT: DM forwarded BT’s programme of works.  

 

General Discussion Items: 

 

4. SW:  TM raised issues with Clancy Dowcra to DP regarding illegal occupation. Claire 

Callaghan was to progress but has not come back with an update.  TM showed photos of 

issues with Clancy Dowcra’s works.  A meeting has been arranged for the end of the month 

to discuss the ongoing issues further. 

 

5. BT: Proposed work on Nth Deeside Rd – no update from DM as ACC are due to resurface the 

road in April but we’d like to get BT in and out before the ACC works commence. 

 

6. SSE: Nth Deeside Road – MD confirmed that SSE are planning works from Pittengullies Brae 

westwards either along NDR or on the railway line.  ACC will arrange meeting to confirm 

wayleave requirements.  A meeting will be arranged for the end of the month.  

 

7. CityFibre: GM to forward the latest 3-month programme after meeting. CF are currently 

working in Kincorth (until June) and Torry (until end of month). Actavo coming on board at 

end of January and will be focusing in north of city.  18 to 20 squads planned for the end of 

the month, increasing to a maximum of 24 (across both GCU and Actavo). 

 

8. KA confirmed that the AWPR works are mostly complete and the road opening should be 

soon. MD asked about the start date of the Haudagain (which he had been told was May). 

KA mentioned that a confirmed start date should follow on from the full opening of the 

AWPR. 

 



9. Lindsey confirmed that the Commissioner was satisfied that the local meetings had been re-

established and requested that invites be sent for all subsequent meetings. 

 

10. JF asked if CF could start to do their own inspections (as they are doing in Edinburgh – albeit 

there are issues which ECC are not happy with). JF has provided a copy of the proposed 

method statement for our approval / comments and is happy if a follow-up meeting is 

convened. 

 

AOCB  

No one had any issues or queries to raise.   

 

 Date of next meetings:  11:00 am on the 17th April 2019, at Marischal College, Aberdeen. 


